
HILLCREST BAPTIST CHURCH 

Phone : 417-532-6159                                        email: info@lebanonhbc.com 

www.lebanonhbc.com                                                         Like us on Facebook 

                                                      May 24, 2020 

_____________________________________________________________ 

Call to Worship                                       “Let It Rise” 

 

Welcome and Announcements                                                                            Keith Ruether 

 

Invocation                                                          Pastor David Brown 

 

Worship in Praise                              “The Only Name” 

                                                “Since Jesus Came into My Heart”                          Hymn #441 

                                                                  “The Stand” 

               
Message                                                                                                     Pastor Bradley Jemes 

                                         
Parting Song                      “Come Thou Fount, Come Thou King”                                      

 

 

Hillcrest Baptist Church exists to see lost people saved, 
saved people discipled, and discipled people sent. 

MORNING WORSHIP 

 

EVENING WORSHIP 

 

 

 

THERE WILL BE NO EVENING  
SERVICE DUE TO THE MEMORIAL 

DAY HOLIDAY 

Sermon Notes Sermon Notes 



Weekly Opportunities for Worship and Service 

May 24—May 30 

Last Week at Hillcrest  

Praise Celebration 9 am                               98     
Praise Celebration 11 am                             96   
        
Budget Offering   
Requirement weekly                    $     7,980.00 

Received week of 5/17/20           $    19,522.00      
Budget amount needed                $ 367,080.00 

Budget amount received              $ 377,340.89 

      
Paid on loan principal this week    $        700.00 

Loan balance                               $ 189,566.54 

 

DEBT FREE IN < 3       

Worship & Activity Schedule 

Today    9:00 am   Praise Celebration 

              11:00 am  Praise Celebration  
Wed.      6:00 pm  Prayer/Bible Study on Facebook Live 

To reach the staff by phone call: 
417-532-6159 

 

                      Extension                        Phone 

David Brown                   101           (H)417-532-5675 

Pastor 

 

Bradley Jemes                104                 417-588-6804 

Minister of Youth and Family 

 

Linda Bradshaw             100                 417-532-6159 

Ministry Assistant 

 

Donald Copling               108                417-718-2185 

Custodian 

 

DEACON ON CALL 

Week of May 24   Steve Scott  417-894-7583 

Week of May 31   Glenn Lawrence 609-802-      
                     3483 

 

 

 

 

Literature for each adult Life Group is at 
the Welcome Center.   This is for the new 
quarter that begins June 7th.  Please pick 
up your quarterly before then so you will 
be prepared for your lesson for the first 
meeting in June. 
Remember, in our children’s classes, June 
7th is promotion Sunday, so if your child is 
going into 1st, 4th or 6th grade, they will 
be in a new class. 

A big thank you to the Hillcrest Paul Bun-
yan team for the great job at my house 
where the storm blew down a tree. 
They did a fine job! 
  Gretchen Brown A June calendar will be in your mailboxes on 

Thursday.  For those getting a bulletin, they 
will be mailed to you. 

DONATION  
INFORMATION 

 

 

If  you would like to give a charitable con-
tribution to the Veanes family: 
 

1.  You can give through SecureGive on our   
     website.  It is the last item on the list.  
2.  You can write a check putting “Micah”  
     on the memo line or write “Micah” on  
     the envelope if you are giving cash, and 

     drop it in one of the offering boxes in  
     the foyer. 
 

If you prefer, you can take your donation 
to the First State Community Bank and de-
posit it directly into the “Micah Veanes 
Benefit Account”.  

Sweethearts and Dear 
Friends and family at Hill-
crest, 
 

Thank you for your prayers, calls, cards 
and all  expressions of love.  God is so 
good and helping encourage me every 
step of this journey.  Whatever happens 
we will prevail.   
  Loving each of you, 
  Beth Mokhtar 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS 
CHILD 

Shoebox items for May  
are hygiene items: 
deodorant, soap, comb, brush, washcloth, 
etc.    

ANNIE ARMSTRONG 

OFFERING 

GOAL:       $7,000.00 

RECEIVED $7,006.50 

We have passed our goal! 

 

 

 

David, 
 

I want you to know how much I appreciat-
ed the work you and the other men did to 
help me out!  I was so shocked when I 
looked out and saw my trees down.  I 
would have no idea how to get the work 
started on the clean up.  My family just 
took over and got to work helping me.  
Thank you again so much!  
  Sincerely, 
  Mary Lou Murphy 

The office will be closed Monday for the 
Memorial Day holiday.   


